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THE PRESIDENT

OF THE
GENERAL ASSEMBLY

7 June 2016

Excellency,

Please find attached letter dated 6 June 2016 from Her Excellency Dina Kawar, Permanent Representative
of the Hashemite Kingdom of Jordan and His Excellency David Donoghue, Permanent Representative of
Ireland, in their capacity as co-facilitators of the high-level meeting of the plenary of the General
Assembly to address large movements of refugees and migrants.

Please accept, Excellency, the assurances of my highest consideration.

Mogens Lykketoft

To All Permanent Representatives
and Permanent Observers to the United Nations
New York
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Permanent Mission of Jordan

to the TTakted Mations

New York, 6 June 2016

Excellency,

We wish to confirm that the next informal informal meeting to prepare the high-level meeting to
address large movements of refugees and migrants will take place on Thursday, 9 June, at 10am in
Conference Room 6. At that meeting we look forward to receiving your comments on the substance
of the outcome document, guided by the non-paper circulated under cover of our letter of 31 May,
2016. Please note that it was not possible to secure interpretation for this meeting.

As indicated, we will hold further half-day informal meetings in June on Thursday 16 June,
Wednesday 22 June and Thursday 30 June. Please check the Journal to confirm details for each of

these meetings.
We thank you for your continued cooperation and support.

Please accept, Excellency, the assurances of our highest consideration.
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Permanent Representative of the Hashemite Permanent Representative of Ireland to the

Kingdom of Jordan to the United Nations United Nations



